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Independent Chapel School Room 

 

Presentation to Sabbath School Superintendent 

The teachers of Holt Chapel Sabbath School took tea together on Tuesday the 16th inst., on the lawn 
opposite Mr. James Beaven’s house, and spent a very pleasant and profitable evening.  The weather was 
everything that could be desired to render an out of door tea party agreeable, but that which produced the 
greatest interest at that meeting was a presentation of plate, consisting of a handsome tea and coffee 
service, to Mr. Trent, the respected Superintendent of the Sabbath School, by the teachers and friends 
connected with Holt chapel, as a token of the high respect and esteem in which he is held by them.  It 
was presented by the Rev. W. Smith, the minister of the chapel, on behalf of the teachers and friends, a 
short and appropriate address being delivered by him on the occasion.  Mr Trent, who was taken by 
surprise and obviously much affected, made a suitable response.  At the same time a purse of five 
sovereigns was presented to Mr. G. Papps, as a token of the respect and esteem he was held by the 
friends connected with Holt Chapel, for his long continued and zealous labours as an evangelist and 
Sabbath school teacher at South Wraxall. 
 
On Saturday, in a field kindly lent by Mr. Beaven, the Sabbath school children in connexion with the 
chapel, were plentifully regaled with tea and plum cake, after which they amused themselves with a 
variety of games and spent the evening most cheerily and pleasantly. 
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